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NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

The bake sale was a HUGE success! 

THANK YOU so much to those that 

brought in goodies to sell and those 

that purchased those goodies! We 

surpassed our goal and the tablets 

for the classroom teachers have 

been ordered!  

 

There have been 2 permission 

forms put in your child’s cubby. 

One for Tusculum College’s Little 

Pioneer Heros and OT, Courtney 

Boren’s  Parent Notification of 

Occupational Therapy Screening 

form. Please review and return as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CENTER HAPPENINGS 
 

Read Across America week is upon 
us! We are really focusing on reading 

and early childhood literacy this 
week!     

 
 

Consignment Sale begins March 21st, 
with volunteers needed from the 18th 
through the 24th. Please review the 

parent volunteer letter in your child’s 
cubby. Sign up sheets are at the front 

desk. THANK YOU!  
 
  
 
 
  

CENTER STAFFING 
 

There have been a few staffing 

changes at ACEC over the last few 

weeks. Mrs. Cathy has returned to 

her late day shift in classrooms 1a 

and 1b. Ms. Nikki has moved into 

classroom 3 as an assistant teacher. 

Lastly, Ms. Chianda has moved into 

the late day center assistant role. 

We are glad we were able to fill 

these vacancies using familiar 

faces!   
 

 


